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Best regards

Changes to our terms for minimum orders

Dear Jens S. customer

On behalf of Jens S. I would first and foremost like to take this
opportunity to wish you a Happy and prosperous 2023!

Here at Jens S. Transmissions we are changing our strategic
market approach this year, and we are consequently changing
our terms and conditions for minimum orders in the daily
business.

From 1st of March 2023 the following terms will be appllied:

Minimum order fee.
Orders with a product value below EUR 100 will be applied a 
minimum order fee of EUR 50.

All other prices and our sales- and delivery terms will remain
unchanged for the time being.

Thomas Skipper Klausen
Sales- and market manager, Transmissions and Gears

February 2023


